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Transport for NSW is working 
towards improving customer 
experience, accessibility and 
safety, as part of the Bus 
Priority Infrastructure Program
Transport recently engaged with the community 
on the proposed improvements to several bus 
stops along the Great Western Highway,  
Emu Plains. The proposal included new indented  
bus zones, additional dedicated pedestrian 
access and enhanced safety features. 

   Consultation 
outcome

Since receiving community feedback, we 
made design changes to bus stops along  
Great Western Highway near Warring Avenue  
and Dukes Oval. Improvements to the 
Lamrock Street bus stop will not proceed 
due to utility service disruption. The proposed 
design remains the same for the bus stop 
at Billington Place.  

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present.



Next steps  
From Wednesday 14 May, work will begin on bus stops 
along Great Western Highway near Warring Avenue and 
Dukes Oval. You may see us on site:

• Installing temporary fencing and flagging to make 
our work zone safe 

• Setting up equipment and traffic control 
• Investigating utility services 
• Removing some vegetation and trees 
• Building new footpaths
• Setting out and linemarking the new indented bus stops.

Other work will include extending the service road at 
Great Western Highway and Billington Place. We will 
engage with the community closer to the start date with 
a separate notification that will give more detail about 
our work and any impacts. 

Our standard work hours will be between 7am and 
6pm Monday to Friday and between 8am and 1pm on 
Saturdays. At times, we may need to work at night to 
maintain the safety for road users and workers, and to 
keep people moving during peak travel times. We will 
notify the community of any night work in advance. 

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained 
during our work hours unless otherwise notified. 

Bus stop improvements
Great Western Highway and Billington Place

Great Western Highway and Warring Avenue

Great Western Highway near Dukes Oval

Contact us

Project Infoline 1800 684 490

PenrithBPIP@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Visit the project webpage at:  
https://nswroads.work/penrithbpip

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy
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